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Police Department 

 
★ As of this week, our officers have attended over 450 hours of police and school based law enforcement training since 
the end of last school year.  They have also been heavily involved in community programs like the Jr. Police Academy 
offered by the Bastrop County Sheriff’s Office and the City of Bastrop Police Department.  
 
★ Our newest officers Jeanette Bennett who came from the Bastrop County Sheriff’s Office and Angie Rodriguez who 
joined us from the Round Rock ISD Police Department are currently in our Field Training Program and doing exceptionally 
well.  They are scheduled to complete the training program and on their new campus in September.   
 
★ This month Officer Monte Kocurek completed the School Based Law Enforcement Master Training that is offered by the 
Texas School Safety Center.  The Master Training is the fourth and final installment of the program and now joins Detective 
Matthew Camarillo and Sergeant Freddy Nunez as the other recipients of the certificate in our agency.   
 
     


